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In partnership with the Department for Education 
Broughton Hall is running a Summer School for our 
2014 intake. Pupils joining us in September as our 
new year 7’s have the opportunity to attend a free 2 
week Summer School. The sessions run each 
weekday between 28th July and 8th August from 
10am to 2pm. 

The content of the sessions is designed to allow 
pupils to: 

 Familiarise themselves with the school and 
the general environment and their new 
classmates. 

 Engage in a series of sporting and physical 
activities. 

 Further develop literacy and maths skills. 
 Work with a local author to develop an 

interest in creative writing. 
 Investigate healthy lifestyle choices 
 Design and produce an example of a healthy 

meal. 
 Have fun. 

Every pupil that has accepted a place a Broughton 
Hall in September is welcome to attend, there is no 
requirement to attend every session and enrolment is 
possible on the first day if a parent or guardian is 
present to sign the parental consent forms. 

Contact reidm@broughtonhall.com for more details. 
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